
               
  

 

 

 

 
 
Thank you for your patience during the recent work by the City of Phoenix Water Services 
Department, which included the installation of a new water main distribution line. This 
project was a necessary first step before the Street Transportation Department could install a 
new storm drain system and reconstruct the pavement along Pinnacle Peak Road. 

More construction is coming to your area, but we will work to minimize as much 
inconvenience as possible. Construction work is inconvenient but necessary. The Street 
Transportation project is slated to begin in September or October and will last for about a 
year. In the meantime, you can enjoy a brief break from construction activity. We hope this 
anticipated schedule will avoid our crews doing construction during the worst of the 
monsoon storms.  

 

• New storm drain pipe, catch basins and box culverts, (box culverts direct water flows 
safely under the road in low-lying areas), 

• New sidewalks, curbs and gutters, 

• New street lighting, 

• New, modernized traffic signals at 39th Drive and at 43rd Avenue with flashing yellow 
arrows to expedite left turns, 

• Landscaping improvements, and 

• Repaving of Pinnacle Peak Road between 45th Avenue and 35th Avenue. 

When complete, you and your neighbors will enjoy the street improvements on a new 
pavement surface and drainage issues will be mitigated. 

Project updates will be available at phoenix.gov/streets/pinnaclepeak-45thto35thAvenues. 
To contact the project team, email agranillo@gciaz.com or call 623-825-3444. For general 
email inquiries, use StreetsConnect@phoenix.gov. 

This notice can be made available in an alternate format upon request by calling 602-262-6284 (TTY: Use 711). 
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